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 26th August 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I write with a polite reminder that children are expected to wear the correct school 
uniform. Please click on the link below to see the full school uniform list. 
 
https://www.chaselaneprimary.waltham.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Uniform%26%2316
0%3B&pid=36  
 
Please be reminded that plain black shoes or black trainers should not have any 
flashing lights, coloured logos, ticks or stripes. Plain black only please. 
 
Uniform orders can be placed throughout the summer holidays; up to and including 
31st August.   We will prepare the orders ready for collection on: 
 

 Thursday 2nd September between 10.45am and 4:00pm. 

 Friday 3rd September between 12.00pm – 4.00pm 

Any orders not collected on the above dates can be collected on Thursday 9th 
September between 3.00pm - 3.45pm. 
 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Mr Jeffery 
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